KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police .

TO:
FROM:
. SUBJECT:

Bristol-Police Bepartment——
395 METACOM AVENUE #¢ BRIS’I"OL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 ' ) an|s'|'o|_
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900 POLICE

November 22, 2021

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

Vanderhoof Inc. d/b/a Roberto’s, 450 Hope Stréet—Request for transfer
of Class BV Intoxicating Beverage License to Richard Corrente d/b/a

Roberto’s (new ownership)

Mr. Contente:

Lt. Wozny has reviewed the peti_tionér’s request, and | find no reason not to
approve the request for a transfer of the Class BV Intoxicating Beverage License,
provided that all laws and ordinances governing this practice are followed. Please

see attached.
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Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE  BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809

TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900
KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police
MEMORANDUM
TO : CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH DATE: 11-22-2021

VIA :PROPER CHANNELS
FROM  : LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT : ROBERTO’S TRANSFER OF BV INTOXICATING
BEVERAGE LICENSE TO RICHARD CORRENTE
Sir,

Robert Vanderhoof is requesting a transfer of his Class BV Intoxicating beverage license for
Roberto’s be transferred to Richard Corrente. I have spoke to Mr. Corrente regarding the
transfer. Mr. Corrente does not have any plans to change the bar serving area or hours of
operations. Currently the hours of operation are as follows:

hours of operation:
¢ Monday through Sunday 5:00pm to 10:00pm

I have spoken to Richard Corrente and reviewed the petition request. There is no known reason
for denial of the transfer of Class BV liquor license from Robert Vanderhoof to Richard Corrente

provided that all Law and Ordinances governing this practice are followed. If the transfer is approved by
the Town Council, I do recommend a 6-month review be conducted of the establishment,

Respectfully submitted,

Lt Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny




